
Bermudian Springs Middle School 
Cafeteria 
Tuesday, December 4, 2018 7pm 

An architect from Crabtree, Rohrbaugh, & Associates, along with 
members of the Bermudian Springs School Board, invites you to hear 
about the information gathered from a feasibility study that was 
conducted over the past 6 months related to school safety concerns, 
educational programming, and building infrastructure.  All options 
considered for future renovations and additions will be presented.  
There will be an opportunity for public comment.  
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